Change at No 10

The decision of the two Vote Leave advisers to move on must not get in the
way of an early end to the talks with the EU and a clear decision to leave
without a bad Agreement. Only if the EU has removed its demands for our fish,
to control our laws and to impose their Court as part of an Arbitration
system is it worth continuing talks about a Free Trade Agreement.

I have always urged the UK to prepare for No Deal, as it was always possible
the EU would fail to deliver the Free Trade Agreement that is in their
interest. They promised one in the Political Declaration then failed to
propose one.

No Deal has always been better than a bad deal. It seems the EU only wishes
to offer a bad deal, so let’s get on with leaving the single market. Weak UK
negotiating under the previous government where Parliament was determined to
help the EU not us made getting a good deal less likely. We now need to
enforce the sovereignty clause in the Withdrawal Act.
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